
 

 

 

JCC 2016 Summer Driver’s Education 

 

Luke Boldt & Greg Peterson – Instructors 

Classroom Instruction: May 23rd – May 26 (Monday through Thursday) 

9:00am – 2:30pm (30 min lunch) 

Cost: $175.00 

IMPORTANT NEW CHANGES FOR DRIVER’S ED: 

There have been some changes made by the NE DMV this year. Because of these changes and the fact that we 

have limited time in the summer to teach the classroom instruction and the driver’s portion of Driver’s 

Education, we have had to implement the following requirements for JCC Driver’s Education. If your child 

doesn’t meet the requirements below, they will be eligible next summer. 

 

1. If you live in town (within 1.5 miles of school), you must be 15 by July 1st and have your learner’s 

permit (LPD) before doing the driving portion of Driver’s Education. You can take the classroom 

portion without your LPD, but not the driving portion. If you are 15 or will turn 15 before the classroom 

instruction portion (May 23-26), please have your LPD before class starts. It’s not required, but will 

make scheduling our drive times much easier. 

2. If you live more than 1.5 miles from school, you must be 13 years old to take Driver’s Ed. If you are 14 

or turn 14 before the classroom instruction portion (May 23-26), please have your school learner’s 

permit (LPE) before the class starts. It’s not required, but will make scheduling our drive times much 

easier. 

 

Note: If you are 13, you must turn 14 by October 15 in order to be eligible to take Driver’s Education. 

 

If you should have any questions, please feel free to call Greg Peterson (402-310-4210) or Luke Boldt (402-

335-8337). Please DO NOT CALL JCC SCHOOL with your questions, as you will be instructed to call to 

the instructors. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


